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To the Brilliant Minds of the Hearing Committee, 

I hope you’re enjoying your little pow-wow over HB 3075, because I’ve got some 

thoughts, and they’re not polite. What a steaming pile of bureaucratic horse crap 

you’ve cooked up this time. Thirty-four pages of pure, unadulterated nonsense—do 

you actually think this “Gun Violence Reduction Act” is fooling anyone? It’s a damn 

assault on every law-abiding Oregonian with a spine, and you clowns are the 

ringmasters. 

Let’s not kid ourselves: this is Measure 114’s ugly stepchild, back to screw us over 

with more permits, fees, and hoops that’d make a circus jealous. You’re slapping a 

$65 price tag on a constitutional right, making sheriffs play gatekeeper with their 

“discretion,” and then—oh, this is rich—declaring it an emergency so we can’t even 

fight it properly. What’s next, a loyalty oath to your genius? You’re not reducing 

violence; you’re criminalizing anyone who dares to exercise their Second 

Amendment rights while letting actual crooks waltz free. 

And that bit about funneling every challenge to your hand-picked Marion County 

Circuit Court? Cute. Real democratic of you, rigging the game so no one can call out 

your garbage without jumping through your rigged hoops. Did you even read the 

Constitution, or were you too busy patting yourselves on the back for this 

authoritarian wet dream? 

Do us a favor—shove this bill where the sun doesn’t shine and quit pretending you’re 

saving the world. You’re not. You’re just pissing off the wrong people, and we’re not 

as stupid as you think. Kill HB 3075 before it stinks up Oregon any worse, or keep it 

and prove you’re as useless as a screen door on a submarine.  

 

 


